
From: BIS TED [mailto:ted@bis.gov.in]  
Sent: 29 May 2024 16:32 
To: sanjay tank <sanjay.tank@acma.in>; Ms. Seema Babal <seema.babal@acma.in> 
Cc: Head TED <hted@bis.gov.in> 
Subject: Regarding Meeting with ACMA 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

As you are aware, the Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS) is the National 
Standards Body of India, operating under the administrative control of the 
Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food & Public Distribution, Government of India. 
BIS is responsible for promoting harmonious development in standardization 
and related matters both domestically and internationally. In line with its 
mandate, BIS is engaged in the establishment, publication, review, and 
promotion of Indian Standards concerning goods, articles, processes, systems, 
and services. 
 

BIS is also involved in the conformity assessment process through Quality 
Control Orders for products of public interest or those that protect human, 
animal, or plant health, ensure environmental safety, prevent unfair trade 
practices, or protect national security. 
 

We are interested in understanding the perspective of Automotive Component 
Manufacturers regarding the import of components that are significant in 
number and adversely affect Indian industries. For such products, if standards 
exist, we may recommend that the relevant ministry to bring them under 
Quality Control Orders. Where Indian Standards are unavailable, we may 
initiate the process for standard formulation. 
 

We want to hold the meeting with ACMA (along with one/two component 
manufacturers from various sectors as above) in physical mode at BIS HQ. The 
date of the meeting will be finalized once we receive your confirmation. 
 

Best regards,   
Deepak Aggarwal 
Sc. F| Head TED 

Bureau of Indian Standards 
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